
Like “NP 50th Anniversary Celebration” on Facebook for updates and to ask questions. 
Have any photos to share of New Prairie during the past 50 years?
Email them to ashleyrobbins@npusc.k12.in.us or share with us on Facebook.
If chosen, your photos may be displayed during the celebration dinner!

2018 marks the 50th anniversary of
New Prairie United School Corporation!

To commemorate, the community is invited to join us for a “Weekend on the Farm.”
With 

will be 
   the support of the Healthcare Foundation of laporte, this 2 day celebration 
centered on supporting farm-to-table, supporting local businesses and bringing 

the community together! Join us for a movie night, kids cook-off,
food trucks, Antique Tractor Show, community dinner and more!
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Friday, September 7
Movie Night, Kids Cook-Off, Local Food Trucks

We kick off our weekend with a student cook-off and movie 
night at New Prairie Middle School (5325 N. Cougar Road)! 
Students in kindergarten through 12th grades can show off 
their culinary skills and compete in a cook-off with great prizes. 
Local food trucks will be serving their fare and fresh made 
kettle corn will be on hand for a pre-movie snack. Join us for a 
family-friendly movie on the lawn in the open air. Seating will be 
available, but lawn chairs, blankets, and other items to enjoy this 
outdoor feature in comfort are encouraged. 

Event Times (all times are in Central time)
Cook-off ..................................................................................................5:30 p.m.
Food trucks ....................................................................................6 p.m. - 9 p.m.
Movie ........................................................................................8 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.

Saturday Morning, September 8
Antique Tractor Show, Petting Zoo, Breakfast

Stop by the New Prairie Central Office (located at 5327 N 
Cougar Rd.) for a variety of fun and exciting activities. We invite 
the community to come display their tractors new and old in 
our antique tractor show! If you have tractors you would like to 
display, please email Ashley Robbins at ashleyrobbins@npusc.
k12.in.us. There will be a pancake breakfast to support student 
clubs and a petting zoo. The Purdue Extension office will be here 
for some inventive farm-to-table food demonstrations and we 
will be hosting an outdoor fitness class! What a great way to start 
the day and celebrate and support the New Prairie community. 

Event Time (time is in Central time)
Tractor show, food demonstrations, fitness class,
breakfast and petting zoo ...........................................................8 a.m. - 11 a.m. 

Saturday Evening, September 8
Farm-to-Table Community Dinner

Our 50th anniversary festivities will conclude with a 
community farm-to-table style outdoor dinner. To celebrate 
local foods, community unity, and 50 years of history and 
tradition, NPUSC is hosting a dinner for 500 guests. Join us as 
we commemorate New Prairie graduates: past and present. Local 
vendors will be providing dinner guests an elegant outdoor meal 
with live music and guest speakers. Tickets for the community 
dinner are only $20 per person and may be purchased at the New 
Prairie Central Office from 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. beginning June 11. 
Only cash and check accepted for tickets. A portion of ticket costs 
will go to support NPUSC groups and clubs. This is a first-come, 
first-serve event. We anticipate selling out, so purchase tickets 
early.

Event Time (time is in Central time)
Dinner ................................................................................................5:30 - 8 p.m.

Volunteers
Needed!

Are you interested in helping out
at any of the anniversary events?

We are currently seeking volunteers!
This is a great opportunity to get involved 

in the festivities and give back to
New Prairie.

Serious inquiries can contact Ashley Robbins at 
ashleyrobbins@npusc.k12.in.us or (574) 654-0266. 




